September President’s Letter
Wow! Lots of events have come to fruition since our last chapter meeting.  During August the Chattanooga, Memphis, Knoxville, and Nashville APA Chapters, in conjunction with the TSWB, hosted the annual Statewide Payroll Conference.  What an incredible event!  Approximately 70 attendees were on hand to hear about the latest payroll topics in 18 workshops and 2 keynote presentations, learn about the latest technology in the vendor hall, and network with their peers.  The Doubletree Hotel in Chattanooga was the perfect location, with plenty of meeting space and a city full of fun entertainment, all within walking distance of the conference.  The theme, “Prescription for Payroll”, contributed to a fun atmosphere while conference attendees dressed up as doctors, nurses, and M.A.S.H. characters to eat tons of great food and dance the night away with the incredible DJ during the Thursday night party.
Although this event is behind us the chapters and TSWB are already well into the plans for the 2014 conference being held on August 13-15.  Memphis will be the host chapter at the Holiday Inn University of Memphis and the theme will be “Payroll – Always on my Mind”.  Go ahead not and make plans in your budget to attend!

Also, we just celebrated National Payroll Week.  The chapter hosted Mexican food night at the Hope Lodge and provided entertainment for the patients and their families to enjoy.  There were more than 20 GNC volunteers and about 50 families who joined us for dinner.  It was tremendously rewarding to watch the patients smile and sing along with the great music.  For many of these cancer patients this night was a ray of hope and sunshine in their life as well as a time to visit and have fun, taking their mind off of whatever struggles they may be going through in their personal life.

And last but not least I hope that many of you had NPW celebrations within your own companies to recognize staff members and co-workers and help promote the meaning of NPW to your entire organization.  I have talked with several of you and heard about the many fun activities that were planned.  PayDay candy bars, balloons, and NPW cakes were all around reminding us of the meaning of NPW.  

Looking forward into the fall the GNC is currently conducting the annual membership drive.  Next month we will be nominating new officers for the upcoming chapter year.  In November there will be elections and in December we will be preparing for all of the upcoming year-end changes.  Also, the TSWB will be hosting a half-day seminar on HealthCare Reform, October 24th at 2nd Harvest from 11:30 am to 4:30 pm.  Lunch will be included in the registration fee.  Don’t miss out on all of these exciting event that will be happening over the next few months!
In December please be watching your mailbox as the Greater Nashville Chapter will be featured in National APA’s PayTech magazine publication.  We will be recognized and honored for winning the 2013 Chapter of the Year at Congress.  I am so honored and proud to be a part of such a wonderful chapter filled with members who are dedicated to helping each other succeed as well as the chapter.  This chapter belongs to YOU, and I encourage each of you to participate and take full advantage of all the opportunities offered as a part of membership.  The local chapters and National APA are here to help provide education, training, and networking opportunities that contribute to your success in payroll.
Sincerely,
Lisa Wachter, CPP

GNC President
